From: Vicki Smith <townclerk@amble.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 September 2021 12:20

To: Linda Jackson < linda.jackson@northumberland.gov.uk>

Subject: Fwd: NCC TPO Order - Gloster Meadows

Dear Linda

Thank you for your email.

Members are aware and have discussed the TPOs for Gloster Meadows, Amble and support this order.

Thanks

Vicki

Vicki Smith

## **Town Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer**

Amble Town Council | Fourways 2 | 6 Dilston Terrace | Amble | Northumberland | NE65 0DT

Tel: 01665 714695 | Email: townclerk@amble.gov.uk |

Website: www.amble.gov.uk

Support our town - #TryAmble1st